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December 9, 2019 
 
 
Mr. Brent Calvin 
President 
College of the Sequoias 
915 South Mooney Blvd. 
Visalia, CA  93277 
 
 
Dear President Calvin, 
 
We have received your correspondence of December 13, 2019, notifying ACCJC of your 
institution’s program eliminations with appropriate teach-out plans: 
 

• Certificate of Achievement in Commercial Art 
• Certificate of Achievement in Legal Secretary/Law Office Clerk 
• Certificate of Achievement in Paralegal 

 
Thank you for bringing this to our attention and please let us know if there are any changes in the 
information provided by the College.   
 
On behalf of the Commission, thank you for your continued commitment to accreditation and 
academic quality in higher education. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Elizabeth Dutton 
Accreditation Process Manager 
 
cc: Dr. Jennifer Vega La Serna, Accreditation Liaison Officer 
 Ms. Martina Fernandez-Rosario, U.S. Department of Education  

mailto:accjc@accjc.org

